
 

June 2018 
 

Dear Students, Parents or Guardians, 
 

We welcome you and your child to the fifth grade at Markham Place School. Next year will be a 
busy and productive year filled with exciting learning activities, social events, and much more. To make a 
smooth transition from fourth to fifth grade, we will be incorporating a color-coded notebook/folder 
system to improve organizational and study skills. This year, we have all included supplies for all 
subjects, including Specials, Health, and Spanish. We would like to suggest that your child be prepared 
on the first day of school in the fall with the following supplies: 
 
Subject Specific Supplies (Please label accordingly with subject and student name): 

Language Arts 
❏ 1 composition notebook (marble- can be 

any design or color) 
❏ 1 inch ​black​ binder with 5 dividers and a 

supply of lined paper 
❏ Your copy of ​Restart​ by Gordon Korman 

Math 
❏ 1 ​red-​ 5 subject spiral notebook 
❏ 1 ​red ​folder 

 

Science 
❏ 1 ​green​- 1 subject spiral notebook 
❏ 1 ​green​ folder 

Social Studies 
❏ 1 ​blue​- 1 subject spiral notebook 
❏ 1 ​blue​ folder 

Health 
❏ 1 (any color) one subject notebook 
❏ 1 (any color) folder 

Spanish 
❏ 1 inch binder with a supply of lined paper 
❏ 1 folder (to go in the binder) 

Specials ​(Music, Computers, STEM, Art) 
❏ 1 folder labeled “Specials” 
❏ 1 composition notebook (for STEM) 

Supplies that will need to be replenished 
throughout the year: 

❏ 3 packages of sharpened pencils 
❏ At least 2 pads of Post-its 

Additional Supplies: 
❏ 1 Homework Folder (any color or design) 
❏ Correcting pen (any color—not a marker) 
❏ 2 Highlighters 
❏ Permanent markers: 1 extra fine point and 1 fine point 
❏ 1 small pencil ​pouch​ to hold pencils in desk 
❏ 1 supply box labeled with your name and it should be filled with: 1 set of colored pencils, 1 set 

of markers, and 1 glue stick 
❏ Set of earbuds or headphones labeled in a Ziploc bag with your name 
❏ 2 “Read to Self” books 
❏ Be prepared to bring your gym clothes in a gym bag labeled clearly with your name 

 
Supplies will need to be replenished periodically throughout the year. ​We will remind students at that 
time. We look forward to sharing the first year of Markham Place School with you and your child. 

 
Sincerely, 
The Fifth Grade Team 


